
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 November 2018 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
 
Mount Scopus Memorial College, an orthodox Jewish day school in Melbourne, has            
never had recourse to use existing provisions for excluding students or staff on the              
basis of their sexuality, nor can we foresee a situation in which we would ever wish to                 
use such provisions. 
 
 
Therefore we recommend their removal from legislation. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Rabbi James Kennard 
Principal 
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